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ASHRAE ACTION


ROANOKE CHAPTER NEWSLETTER


SEPTEMBER 2002








SEPTEMBER MEETING








Tuesday, September 24, 2002


Luncheon Meeting at Patrick Henry Hotel


617 Jefferson Street


Downtown Roanoke








TOPIC:    VIBRATION AND NOISE CONTROL





Speaker:     JERRY MULLINS,





 COMMONWEALTH KINETICS





LUNCHEON AGENDA:





12 Noon   - Lunch is Served





12:20 PM to 1:30 PM


Program and Business Meeting





Please make reservations by 11:30 AM


Friday, September 20 


to


Suzanne Perry  (540) 563-2828


Or


sdperry@trane.com





Cost of lunch will be $11.00





Cost of lunch will be $11.00








�.








President's Corner








Congratulations Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE!  We met our two goals for the Golf and BBQ event.  Goal #1 was to have fun with our colleagues and families, and based on the turnout and festive atmosphere at Hanging Rock we succeeded.  Goal #2 was to raise funds for our Annual Scholarship Awards and we will net approximately $3000 thanks to your participation.  





Our first meeting this year will be a luncheon at the Patrick Henry Hotel in the Jefferson Ballroom.  This will be a great way to kickoff the year because of the luncheon location and the sensitive topic of sound and vibration isolation.  The officers and Committee Chairs will be fresh from the regional CRC meeting in Richmond and will be able to share news from the society, chapter awards and plans for the upcoming year.





	


                                          John Mann






























































                                                                                                                             					Dave Pierson




































































                                                                  Dave Pierson














Mr. Jerry Mullins of Commonwealth Kinetics Incorporated will be our speaker for the September 24, 2002,  ASHRAE meeting.  Mr. Mullins graduated from VPI & SU in 1983.  He worked as a Trane Sales Engineer for three years.  Then in 1988 founded Commonwealth Kinetics Incorporated as a single person rep agency.  The Company now employees eight people and designs, fabricates and installs a full variety of noise and vibration control systems.





Some notable customers are:


NASA


GE


Kimberly-Clark


Union Carbide


3M


Wix Filters





Mr. Mullins is also a consultant to many architects, engineers, developers and industrial plant engineers.








   








Electronic Newsletter





Welcome to the Roanoke Chapter's electronic ASHRAE Newsletter.  If you received a hard copy, then we do not have an e-mail address for you.  Please send your e-mail address or comments to Pat Cady at � HYPERLINK "mailto:pcady@hsmm.com" ��pcady@hsmm.com� or 


540-857-3162.  We will continue to send hard copies to anyone not currently using e-mail.








ROANOKE CHAPTER ASHRAE


2002 – 2003 OFFICERS and GOVERNORS


		Phone:	Email:


President	John Mann	540-344-5513	jmannassociates@aol.com


Pres. Elect	Pat Cady	540-857-3100	pcady@hsmm.com


Vice Pres.	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	  cnbeverly@trane.com


Secretary	Gary Anderson	540-342-4931	ganderson@spectrumpc.com


Treasurer	Michael Wright	540-857-3100	mwright@hsmm.com


Governor	James Sledd	540-344-5200	jamess@eeiroanoke.com


Governor	Jason Fulop	540-362-8934	jason@breeden-collier.com	


Governor	Jason Price	540-342-5498	jason.price@ielectric.com





		


2002 – 2003 COMMITTEE CHAIRS


Shenandoah


    Section	Howard Arthur	540-464-7308	arthurjh@mail.vmi.edu


Membership	Keith Workman	800-275-2231	kw.rwh@verizon.com


Student


Activities	Ronnie Miller	540-342-5498	ronnie.miller@ielectric.com


Programs	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Historian         David Cunningham 540-772-1017       sjroan@rev.net


Research	David Pierson	540-563-2828	dapierson@trane.com 	


TEGA	Chris Beverly	540-563-2828	cnbeverly@trane.com


Newsletter	Pat  Cady	540-857-3100	pcady@hsmm.com  


Homepage	James Sledd	540-344-5200	jamess@eeiroan.com     


					








Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE





Web Page:





� HYPERLINK "http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/" ��http://www.ashraeroanoke.org/�





Please check out our  website and  if you are interested in being a sponsor with a business card advertisement contact Mike Wright – 857-3100 (� HYPERLINK mailto:mwright@hsmm.com ��mwright@hsmm.com�).











BOARD OF GOVERNORS





Meeting





Tuesday, September 17, 2002





4:00 pm – 5:30pm





Mann and Associates





CRC





Region III Chapters Regional Conference


September 19 – 21, 2002





The Region III Chapters Regional Conference will be held at the Crowne Plaza Hotel on Canal Street in downtown Richmond, VA. 











Several Roanoke members will be attending the CRC, so come to our September 24 luncheon meeting to hear about the Conference and awards we received.











Membership





	


This year for the Roanoke Chapter of ASHRAE including Lynchburg and the Shenandoah Valley members my goal is to retain our current membership, gain new members and encourage all members to be active in our society.  Most new ASHRAE members are recent hires to our engineering community and by being in contact with the heads of these firms I plan to provide ASHRAE awareness, promote involvement and gain members.





I am also responsible for promoting the upgrading of our members' grade status, which consists of student to associate, associate to member, and member to fellow.





Please contact me by phone, 800-275-2231 ext.12, or email kw.rwh@verizon.net, for any membership related question.





Sincerely,


ROBERT W. HAYES CO., INC.


Keith A. Workman


Vice President


		















